I recently sent an E-Mail to you about the recall on th
haven't...

Discussion Thread

kResponse (lLaura) 11/1/2002 12501
Dear Mr. Simonsen,

we apologize for the delay in response. There recall aime Model
600 & 660 rifles. You can read the complete di egarding this recall
through the front page of our website or thro k

below: http://www. remington, com/safety_mModi ﬁ

customer (Scott Simonsen)
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